
 

Big Meadows 

Frontier Hollow 

Lyndon Play and Learn Center         

Lyndon Progress Center 

Pinnacle Place 

S.T.R.I.V.E. 

Winning Wheels 

THE HUB 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DECEMBER 2021 

 

Annual Enrollment   

 Wrap Up 

 

Our plan year 2022 annual enrollment has closed. 

A big thank you to everyone who got their forms and information 

in on time! 

Information will be coming on your new plans and how to access 

the online portal – that is where you will print your cards and 

manage your coverage. 

Annual Enrollment Prize Winners 

Lyle Armstrong Patricia Connelly 

Myriah Drolema Carolyn Ellwanger 

Margaret Euhus Kelly Foley 

Amanda 

Grajewski 

Melissa Henrikson 

Gene Hess Johanna Jones 

Nikki Lundquist Eleanor Nixon 

Joe Schoenwolf Amy Sedivy 

Kendra Sipe Linda Smith 

Gary Stephens  

 

All 2022 Coverage is through United Healthcare and is effective 1/1/22 

 



 

 

 

                                                   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

VISA gift cards will be handed out the 

first week of December as a Holiday 

gift/Thank You from Winning Wheels, 

Inc. 

We hope these help this Holiday 

Season, 

THANK YOU for all that you do!                         

 

 

 

WHAT IS 

YOUR 

FAVORITE 

HOLIDAY 

TRADITION? 

Send your answer to Amber Schaefer to 

be entered into the trivia drawing and 

watch the January edition of The Hub for 

the answers! 

815-778-3683 

aschaefer@aheinco.com 

 

“We make a living by what we get.  We make a life by 

what we give.” 

- Winston Churchill 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What Are We Thankful For? 

Answers from the November 

Newsletter 

- The opportunity to work for a company 

like Winning Wheels.  It has helped 

provide stability in my life and provide a 

good life for my family.  I am blessed to 

work with so many wonderful people and 

the residents have given me more than I 

have ever given them! 

- Bonuses 

and new 

insurance 

-The residents being happy and healthy, 

no matter what the residents always have 

the best outlook on life every day!  They 

make coming to work enjoyable! 

-Some great co-workers that make working 

here a great place. -The residents who have 

taught me that no 

matter how bad life has 

gotten it’s not over.  You 

can still have a positive 

attitude, smile and look 

forward to the better 

things. 

And the participation 

winner is . . . . . 

Amber Dorothy! 

- The team I work with.  They always seem to 

pull together to cover the schedule, help 

the tenants, be supportive of our families 

and just get the job done.  And that is just 

in my building, the behind the scenes 

members of the team at corporate take 

care of so many things that go unnoticed 

to most people, but really help to keep me 

and the building on track.  I appreciate all 

of you! 

 

How Many IT Staff Members Does Winning Wheels, 

Inc. Have? 

THE ANSWER IS 3! 

WE ARE LUCKY TO HAVE 

 KYLE WINEBRENNER 

JOHN PYSE 

 COLLEEN RILLIE  

ON OUR IT TEAM! 

 

THE PARTICIPATION WINNER IS DESSIE PYSE! 

THANKS TO EVERYONE WHO PLAYED 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Winning 

Wheels team 

members 

volunteering 

at Pat’s Table 

in 

Prophetstown 

The LPLC won 2nd place with their float in 

Prophetstown’s Holiday Parade! 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanking Christa Darr for everything she’s 

done for us at Big Meadows and wishing her 

luck at her new job! 

 

 

Seems like a fair trade, I’ll hold your puppy if 

you braid my hair . . . 

Helping a one-armed girl out! 

 

 

STRIVE would like to 

thank Linda Mitchell 

and Pam Lawrence for 

making their float 

decorations! 

Congrats to Colleen Rillie for 

winning the full card BINGO!  

The BINGO games lasted 

almost three months – that’s 

amazing!  Thank you to 

everyone who participated 

and had fun with BINGO! 



 

 

     

 

 

  

IMPORTANT REMINDER 

PLEASE DO NOT USE WORK COMPUTERS FOR 

PERSONAL BUSINESS, ESPECIALLY DANGEROUS 

AND NON-SECURE SITES. 

DO NOT EVER OPEN AN EMAIL OR DOWNLOAD 

AN ATTACHMENT FROM AN UNKOWN OR 

SUSPICIOUS SOURCE. 

HELP KEEP OUR COMPUTERS AND NETWORK 

HEALTHY AND SPREAD THE NEWS! 

 

 

January 1st all staff members will be receiving 

a .50 per hour increase. 

We will also be completing performance 

evaluations with pay rate increases of up to 5% 

awarded effective on the staff member’s 

anniversary date. 

 

Kathleen Rose 12/10 

Stephanie Gardner 12/16 

Brina Matthews 12/16 

Natalie Huff 12/13 

Madison Parker 12/28 

Tina Heider 12/6 

Kelsey Steeg 12/29 

Anna Kuhl 12/11 

Nikki Lundquist 12/12 

Nancy Cummings 12/14 

Amanda Sokolowski 12/20 

Destiny Hook 12/12 

Stephanie Shaw 12/30 

 

 

Paulette Jervay 12/5 5 years 

Kasi Blanchard 12/29 4 years 

Trevor Buser 12/12 2 years 

Brooke Huizenga 12/16 2 years 

Alexis LaBorn 12/9 1 year 

Carolyn Ellwanger 12/17 2 years 

Lynn Partello 12/21 23 

years 

Patricia Connelly 12/23 7 years 

Denise Thulen 12/21 1 year 

Yvonny Perez 12/7 1 year 

Lisa Yeager 12/5 2 years 

 


